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The Board of Commissioners of Erie County will be conducting a second public hearing regarding recent water and sewer rate increases to Erie County by the City of Sandusky. 
 
The second public hearing will be held on Wednesday, April 17, 2024, at 9:30 a.m. in the Commissioner’s Chambers on the Third Floor of the Erie County Services Center located at 2900 Columbus Avenue, Sandusky, Ohio. 
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